
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
      
Operations Department       Memorandum 
 
 
 
TO:   Phillip Francis, Director of Operations   
    
FROM: Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations 
 
DATE:  April 27, 2018 
   
SUBJECT: Purchase Recommendation – Pool Boilers (2) Sites 
 
I am recommending and seeking approval to award the pool boiler purchase for 
Stevenson High School and Franklin High School to Goyette Mechanical, from 
Flint, Michigan.  They were the low bidder at a cost of $109,900.00 for both boilers. 
Purchase of the boilers would be funded through the Sinking Fund. 
 
The following vendors participated in the bid process: 
 
Goyette Mechanical  Flint, MI.  $109,900.00 
Detroit Boiler Company Detroit, MI  $131,430.00 
Contrast Mechanical  Macomb Twp., MI $148,000.00 
 
Rationale:  The boilers are in disrepair and are at the end of their life cycle. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
C Karen Oaks 
 File 
 
 
 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
	Operations Department       Memorandum


